

## Please continue the Monte Fireworks event

From Melinda Vento <melinda.vento@outlook.com>

Date Wed 1/8/2025 9:15 AM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Dear City Council, Mayor, City Manager, and City Clerk,

I am writing as I am unable to attend this evening's City Council meeting. I strongly believe that we should allow the Monte Fireworks event to occur in 2025. This annual event brings so much joy to our local community and benefits our community by raising money for local schools, skate park, library, etc.

\*(I know that animal owners have some concerns but I am a dog owner and to accommodate for the noise I simply leave my dog inside with the TV on loud).

Thank you!

Melinda Vento

about:blank 1/1